
From: john ray [jeray@start.com.au]
Sent: Tuesday, 31 July 2001 1:26 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: Fw: Inquiry on ABC Board Appointments

Submission to The Secretary
Senate Environment,Communications,Information Technology & The Arts.

From:John & Brenda Ray,21 Madeline St,GLEN IRIS 3146  Phone 03 9889 7775

We have become increasingly concerned by the deterioration in the standard of
performance of the ABC, which we believe to be due to the attempt by the present
government to destroy it as an independent and effective broadcaster. We believe that all
governments will seek to silence it as a potential source of criticism and it must be
protected from present and future attacks by a truly independent board and sufficient funds
to carry out its charter.

The present Board Chairman and the Managing Director are not independent, but political
agents of the Government.

This disgraceful state of affairs must be ended, and replaced by a system of appointments
to the Board that are free of political interference.

John & Brenda Ray




